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January 6, 1992. The Culbertson Town Council met in regular session. Attorney 
Hennessy gave Gene Dillman and Greg Staudinger the Oath of Office as Councilmen. 
The following were present: Gene Dillman, Dave Plummer, Greg Staudinger, Gordon 
Miller, James Baldwin, Greg Hennessy, Doug Finnicum, Steve Moore and Raedelle 
Aspenlieder. The December 2, 1991 minutes were read and approved. 

Sheriff Contract. Sheriff Grainger presented "An Agreement For General Law 
Enforcement Services For The Towns Of Culbertson, Froid and Bainville." Council 
and Vernon Warren-Bainville Mayor and Tom Ludwick-Bainville Councilman reviewed 
the agreement and made a few changes. Sheriff Grainger will make the corrections 
and have the agreement ready for the Mayors of Culbertson, Froid and Bainville to 
sign. Jim Baldwin and Vernon Warren will attend the regular council meeting in 
Froid on Monday, January 13th to sign the agreement. The county only covers the 
sheriff dept. cars with liability insurance. There was some interest in compre­
hensive and collision on the car in the east end. However, with a change in 
footnote #4 of the agreement, comprehensive and collision insurance was dropped. 
Footnote #4 now reads "Next year Culbertson will experience a decrease of approx­
imately $14,400. 

Airport. Mayor Baldwin discussed information he had from a conversation with 
David Stelling with the FAA office in Helena. HKM is the engineering firm 
contracted to do the master plan. This will cost the town, $1,715.10. The 
mayor and council want a letter from HKM saying they will not draw the full 
amount of $1,715.10 on the 1991-92 budget. Past improvements to the airport 
were financed through the Montana Aeronautics Division at little or no interest, 
according to Lavern Schledewitz. Council gave approval for Mayor Baldwin to 
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December 7, 1992 cont. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:10 p.m. 

g' 
Clerk 




